
 

FROM YOUR  BUSINESS MANAGER 
 

5 on Book 1        0 on Book 2          3 Inside Apprentice         1 Teledata Tech          0 Teledata Apprentice   
  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

I was glad to see a good turnout for our meeting with guests Open Roads. I’m happy that the membership had a 

chance to learn more about this project while enjoying a good meal, courtesy of Open Roads.   
 

We are expecting a good size job for NKC at Honda – East Liberty to start manning up very soon. Keep an eye on the job 

line. We anticipate other calls to be coming in as well. This would be a great opportunity for our traveling Journeymen to 

come back home. 
   

Dues for all classifications will be increasing by $1.00 on July 1st, 2024. Please take this into consideration 

when paying dues for the upcoming year. 
 

 

Thursday, March 14, Tornados blew through our Jurisdiction. A few members got bumps and bruises, but everyone is ok, 

and we are thankful for that. 

 

Please remember, in times of need, don’t hesitate to reach out to the hall.. 

 

 Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


